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December 21, 2015

Neil S. Brady, P.E.
Anderson Engineering, Inc.
2045 W. Woodland
Springfield, Missouri 65807



Re:	O’Reilly Auto Parts 12700 Lomas Blvd NE
Erosion Sediment Control Plan
Engineer’s Stamp Date 12-14-15 (K22E019)


Dear Mr. Brady,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 12-15-15 the above referenced plan is not approved to be included in the SWPPP and for Grading Permit/Building Permit until the following comments are addressed:

1. Add a note near the proposed drive entrances and sidewalk culvert that the street in the area is to be swept daily when working in the City ROW if sediment is present.
2. Add inlet protection for the two inlets downstream of the entrance on Lomas Blvd, when the drive entrance on Lomas Blvd is being constructed.  Inlet protection should be placed in the gutter pan upstream of the inlet that leaves the inlet open for flood control purposes.   An example is attached to the e-mail.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3420.


				Sincerely,
							

				Curtis Cherne, P.E.
				Principal Engineer, Stormwater Quality 
Planning Dept.
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